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I oppose HB3932 because wildlife management should remain with the trained 

experts at the ODFW Commission, not legislators. 

 

HB3932 undermines professional wildlife management in Oregon. Let’s trust our 

biologists, not politics. 

 

Please oppose HB3932 to maintain scientifically guided wildlife management in 

Oregon. 

 

 

 


